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NSS Unit of GDC Gool on the second day of the week long winter camp under the 

theme “Save Environment Save Future” visited nearby village namely ‘Jaman’ on 20-12-

2022. The purpose of the visit was to spread awareness among the villagers to make the 

judicious use of natural resources. Moreover, the village is adopted today by the NSS Unit of 

the college and to conduct various activities in near future. During the visit various problems 

came forth like the lack of awareness about nutrition, tap water facilities, disposal of plastics 

and solid waste management. The Professors and volunteers interacted with people and 

presented various solutions to tackle these challenges. In this visit volunteers also visited an 

Anganwadi centre and talked in detail with worker and helper to provide nutrition to the 

children and maintain proper hygiene in the centre. The lot of 50 volunteers was 

accompanied by the programme officer Mohd Younus Saleem, Prof. S.A. Ganai (Senior Most 

Faculty) and Dr. Ashraf Lect. Urdu. PRI’s of the Village also coordinated to make the visit 

successful. At the end of the visit light refreshment was also served to the volunteers 
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